
                               

 

Hi Parents 

Thank you to the parents that attended the after-grad meeting, we apologize that some emails didn’t 

get out to the parents in time to attend the meeting, but we are working with the school to ensure no 

one is missed going forward as well as share the information below with others to ensure every family is 

on the list. 

The information brought up at the meeting is listed below: 

The graduation ceremony will take place on June 26th, 2024. The school will be in charge of the cap-and-

gown ceremony, which will take place in the afternoon. The afternoon will be followed by a banquet, 

Grand March and the Chem-free after grad at Prairieland Park that the parents will provide. The evening 

events will be run by the parent after grad committee.  

There will be three option grads can select from: 

Option 1 – Banquet, Grand March, After-Grad (Grads Only)  

Tentatively prices are set for Grads: $160, Family Member Tickets $65 each.  

**Each graduate will be given a table for eight; if you'd want more, let us know. We'll do our best to 

accommodate you. Additionally, if you only need four seats, we'll do our best to seat you with a familiar 

graduating family. ** 

Option 2 – Grand March, After-Grad (Grads Only) 

Tentatively prices are set for Grads: $100 with family members watching at no cost from a standing 

position only.     

Option 3 – Grand March Only 

Tentatively prices are set for $25.00 per family to watch but standing view only.  

   

After Grad Festivities (GRADS ONLY) 10:00pm-1:30pm 

Dance, Casino/Poker Night, Photo Booth, Outdoor Games Theme, Pizza and Fountain Pop, Build your 

own Sundae Bar 

 

 

 



Sponsorship/Donations/Fundraising 

We request all family members to help with any form of sponsorship or donation. This will be key to 
making our after grad a success.  
Attached is a sponsorship letter and if you know of any companies that could support us financially or 
with prizes, we would greatly appreciate it. 
 

Fundraising – we have already hosted a long john sale and are looking at having the Grade 12’s host a 

few more events.  

The next fundraiser will be on October 21 – the Grade 12’s will do a bottle drive from 1pm- 3pm. 
This will take place in the BJM parking lot and please have your friends/family members start the 
collection. 
The fundraiser will not run with the help of just ten families, we have over 200 graduates and want to 
get as much help as possible. 
 
If you cannot attend, a Drop and Go account has been set up: BJM Grad 

Personal Fundraising – if you wish to do individual fundraising, Prairie Meats and Coop Gift cards can be 

sold to help decrease your ticket prices. This fundraiser will be put towards only your son/daughters 

ticket. 

Communication: 

To receive communication from the parent committee, please send your email to:  

2024bjmgrad@sasktel.net 

If you have not been added to the list, please send Graduate name, parents name, email addresses and 

phone numbers.  

The above email address will be used to communicate with the Grad Committee. 

 If you have any questions, ideas for fundraising and able to help fundraise, please do not hesitate to 

ask/offer.  

Survey: 

IMPORTANT!! 

Please complete below survey.  Only one survey per grad. Extremely important this is completed so 

we are aware of the numbers. 

https://s.surveyplanet.com/0itlniyc 

Once the numbers are in, further communication will be sent for a $100 deposit from each grad. 

**PRICES ARE TENTATIVE AS IT WILL DEPEND ON THE NUMBERS ATTENDING** 
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Thank you, 

 2024 After Grad Committee 

Co-Chairs: Jessica Kozak and Leanne Hunter 

Treasurer: Dawn Leedahl (Gettel) 

Sponsorship/Donation: Chris Stakiw Donkin 

Volunteers: Heather Viden 

Fundraising: Lorraine Harasymchuk, Jackie Gray, Shauna Gorieu  

 


